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To whom it may concern,

| am highly disagreed that build a waste transfer station next to my sweet home,put yourself on my
shoes,how would you feel if a waste transfer station next to your house within 100 meters?

Dont build organic waste transfer station next to my home.Dont want my first home to be near waste
transfer station. Also you didn't give us notification earlier like before the lidcombe rise build up.It will
only bring rubbish and noisy to all the residents. It will cause hygiene issues and all the houses and
apartments price will drop down ,it's so bad plan for the future developing of this suburb. The air will
not be good for newborns babes and pregnant women.

| am planning to live with my husband for more than 10 years in lidcombe,also i am planning to have
babies after we move to lidcombe too,so don't build the rubbish station in my home!

Yours sincerely,
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